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12 September 2017 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Children’s Banking Scheme 

 

I am writing to confirm that with effect from 31st July 2017, the school will no longer be running the 

children’s banking service for the Prince Bishop’s community bank. The company has made 

alternative provision for you to continue your child’s banking on a Tuesday at Stanhope 

Community Centre. If you wish to withdraw your child’s money, you will need to contact Prince 

Bishop’s Bank directly. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 
Mr S Myers  
Headteacher 
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